
1700 North Congress Avenue, Austin, Texas 78701-1495 
P.O. Box 12873, Austin, Texas 78711-2873 

512-463-5001   glo.texas.gov

October 6, 2022 

Diane Rath, Executive Director 
Alamo Area Council of Governments 
2700 NE Loop 410, Ste. 101 
San Antonio, TX 78217 

Re:  Alamo Area Council of Governments (AACOG) CDBG-MIT Regional Mitigation Program 
waiver request 

Dear Ms. Rath: 

The Texas General Land Office Community Development and Revitalization division 
(GLO-CDR) has reviewed AACOG’s request to reduce the minimum allocation from $1,000,000 
to $900,000 to entities in the Method of Distribution (MOD) for the Community Development Block 
Grant - Mitigation (CDBG-MIT) Regional Mitigation Program. Because the approval of this waiver will 
allow for additional communities to benefit from the CDBG-MIT funding, we are pleased to inform you 
the waiver request is approved. 

Thank you for your hard work to help the region recover from the many disasters which have recently beset 
it, as well as better prepare Texas for any future storms. If you have any questions or require 
additional information, please feel free to contact Alex Swift at alex.swift.glo@recovery.texas.gov.  

Sincerely, 

Alexandra Gamble, Policy Development Director 
Community Development and Revitalization 

Cc: Miguel Segura, Alamo Area Council of Governments Director of Regional Development and Public Affairs 
Shawn Strange, Policy Development Manager 
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